

Friends of Owego Evergreen Cemetery Inc.

P O Box 65 Owego, NY 13827 FriendsOwegoEvergreen@gmail.com

Thank You for being a member of The Friends of Owego Evergreen Cemetery.

We wished to meet at an earlier date but COVID -19 delayed our timeline. Hope everyone is ready to start meeting up with some 'social distancing', if not just let us know in your reply. We need members for the Board of Directors. There are seven positions open for three year terms! If you are interested in actively participating as a board member during this very critical "startup year", please send us your letter describing why you would like to be a director of the Friends of Owego Evergreen Cemetery, Inc.

There will be plenty of opportunities for members to volunteer on committees too.

The group annual meeting will be late August, pending any changes to group meetings allowed via the covid-19 state recommendations. Below are the dates/times we want to have the meeting. Location will be at an outdoor area under a roof – be prepared to bring a lawn chair.

Proposed Annual Meeting Dates n Times. Place is To Be Determined. Please **reply by August 9th - let us know your preference.:

Monday, August 24th 10AM, 2PM or 6:30PM Thursday, August 27th 10AM, 2PM or 6:30PM

Look forward to meeting with you! Please email us if you have questions. We are in the process of fine tuning our social media Face Book Group site: search Friends Owego Evergreen and click on the 'join'.

Marie Ward, President, <u>48mlward2@gmail.com</u>, 687-3047 (leave msg) Rikki Springsteed, Secretary, FriendsOwegoEvergreen@gmail.com